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Comments I support this application. 
The A24 is getting busier, and really needs resurfacing with something to alleviate the noise pollution 
that affects nearby properties. 
Building a bund is an excellent and environmentally friendly way to contribute towards the effort to 
minimise the noise that reaches Spear Hill and the local vicinity until resurfacing can happen. It  would 
be an excellent addition to this area. 
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